Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD), is issuing
a correction to the public notice published on December
22, 2021 changing the amount of Housing Opportunities for
Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) Funds allocated to Catholic
Charities of the Archdiocese of Galveston-Houston from
$1,127,084.00 to $1,127,084.49. This does not alter the original
thirty-day public notice period. The thirty-day period
extended from Wednesday, December 22, 2021 through
Friday, January 21, 2022.

The City through HCDD is issuing a correction to the public
notice published on November 03, 2021 changing the amount
of HOPWA Funds allocated to Houston Area Community
Services DBA Avenue 360 Health and Wellness from
$2,977,315.00 to $3,120,716.00. This does not alter the original
thirty-day public notice period. The thirty-day period
extended from Wednesday, November 03, 2021 through
Friday December 03, 2021.

For additional information on these items, contact Kennisha
London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be
submitted by email to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing
or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext. 5. For more information
about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD’s
website at www.houstontx in




